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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

 Kimberly, please add the attached letter as comments on matters not on the agenda for
tonight's CC meeting.

Thank you.

Rae Greulich

"Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the
world. Indeed, it's the only thing that ever has."  Margaret Mead
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PRISMM 
prismm@santamonicamountains.org 


July 11, 2023 


canstead@agourahillscity.org 
ibuckleyweber@agourahillscity.org 
dlopez@agourahillscity.org 
psylvester@agourahillscity.org 
jwolf@agourahillscity.org 
 
 Re: Preserving Kanan Rd as a viable evacuation route 
 
Mayor Anstead and Councilmembers: 
 
Over the years, PRISMM has repeatedly asked that this Council, when considering new development, to remain 
mindful of maintaining steady traffic flow through the critical, congested intersection of Kanan and Agoura Roads. 
 
Kanan Road is the primary evacuation route for the Santa Monica Mountains, serving the unincorporated 
communities between Agoura Hills and Malibu, and is the officially designated evacuation route for roughly ¼ of 
the City of Malibu, according to their Evacuation Plan (Evacuations | Malibu, CA - Official Website (malibucity.org) 
for Malibu’s zone 13. Thus, we encourage the City to make a concerted effort to move some of its projected state-
mandated housing away from the intersection of Kanan and Agoura Roads.  
 
Neighboring cities have found creative ways to increase the number of allowable low-income residences. Agoura 
Hills seems to be holding to 25 units per acre, yet, Calabasas has sites that are 42 units per acre, and Westlake 
Village has several locations at 32 units per acre. Agoura Hills has alternative sites where the placement of higher 
density per acre of state-mandated housing would not congest our vital Kanan evacuation route.  
 
For example, the noncontroversial two-acre nursery site is on a bus route and has easy access to the freeway. 
Evacuation here would not affect the Kanan Evacuation route. It is possible to increase the number of affordable 
units on this site by increasing the percentage of affordable and number of units per acre, as neighboring cities 
have done. To protect Kanan Road, will Agoura Hills be proactive and assist this landowner to have a nonprofit 
build 100 % affordable housing units here? The City of Ojai is creating something similar. See attached. 
 
Is veterans’ or senior housing included in the City’s RHNA? 
 
Is it true that the sizable site H, another location with ready access to the freeway for evacuation that is already on 
the Housing Element Opportunity Site approved list and could accommodate a substantial portion of affordable 
residences to help fulfill the City’s RHNA, will not contain any affordable housing whatsoever? 
 
We look forward to your responses to these questions in writing. Thank you for your time.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Rae Greulich, PRISMM 


Protectors and Residents in the Santa Monica Mountains 


Steve Hess, STACK 
Save The Agoura Knoll 
 
Bill Neill, Chapter President 
Los Angeles/Santa Monica Mountains Chapter 
California Native Plant Society 
 
Jo Ventresca, PRISMM 
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Mike Simmons, PRISMM 
 
Cristina Lopez, PRISMM 
 
Steve Littlejohn, PRISMM 
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